From: Nia Taylor

To: KCC - Committee Assistants (Email Group)
Subject: Covid-19 response regarding homelessness
Date: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 9:57:43 AM

Dear King County Council,

1) The Seattle Word Of God Church wishes to sponsor a tiny house village for people experiencing homelessness on
our property that allows for social distancing and includes hygiene facilities to keep our vulnerable neighbors safe
from Covid-19.

2) We have enormous community and neighborhood support, and have been discussing in multiple meetings for a
while with neighbors, businesses, the Skyway Coalition and with Councilmember Zahilay and his staff.

3) Covid emergency funding and State Shelter Grant funding exists right now to support the set up and operation of
this village. We need the council to please include the funding for this site in the spending plan for these funding
sources so we can quickly get more people inside and protected from covid.

Thank you,

Nia Taylor
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